January 14, 1993

Ms. Rosine Lieu-Schmitt Catholic Social Services 2021 N. 60th Street Milwaukee, WI 53208

Dear Ms. Lieu-Schmitt:

Now that the work of the Bilingual Task Force is complete, I would like to take this opportunity to express my gratitude to you for your contribution to the mission of this dedicated body.

This Task Force has laid the ground work for the continuation of Milwaukee County's commitment to meet the needs of persons in our community who cannot effectively communicate in English. You can be proud of your efforts towards this goal.

Thank you again. You have served well and your efforts are appreciated.

Sincerely,

F. Thomas Ament Milwaukee County Executive

FTA/mc